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__________________________________________
Mayor Patrick Brown, City of Brampton
	Text3: WHEREAS:
	Text4: THEREFORE: 
	Text5: Ukrainian Heritage Month
	Text8: Canada is home to more than 1.3 million Canadians of Ukrainian descent who have enriched the country with their vibrant culture, traditions, and contributions to every aspect of national life.

The first recorded arrival of Ukrainians to Canada took place in the month of September over 125 years ago, marking the beginning of a significant and enduring presence in our country.

Ukrainian-Canadians have played and continue to play a vital role in shaping Canada's cultural, economic, political, and social fabric. Their lasting contributions have strengthened communities across the nation.

Ukrainian Heritage Month is an opportunity to remember the sacrifices, celebrate the achievements, and honour the heritage of Ukrainian-Canadians.

The City of Brampton is proud to be home to the vibrant Ukrainian community that contributes to the city’s multicultural identity through cultural celebrations, civic participation, and public service.

I, Mayor Patrick Brown, on behalf of Brampton City Council, do hereby proclaim September 2025 as “Ukrainian Heritage Month” in the City of Brampton.


